
08/03/2019 

MISS Lisa Steele 
1 / 882a Pittwater RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
lisa@smcg.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0123 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

I represent a local business on the Northern Beaches.The loss of these markets will mean a 
loss to the local community of business owners and employees who rely on tourist trade to the 
area to keep in business - it is a loss of visitors to the area that a fresh food market brings from 
all over Sydney and of course further a field.
A fresh food market is a vibrant activity that does not solely rely on the summer weather, this is 
an activity for people to enjoy all year round and be able to then further their experience, by 
taking in what our Northern Suburbs has to offer once they are already visiting
Running and maintaining a business is hard and to have a small group of people who oppose 
the market is actively reducing our custom and robbing us of tourist activation that a fresh food 
markets brings to the area 
The history of these markets is long and it has been well loved by many people please do not 
let a few people rob the vast majority of a Market that is loved by so many!! 
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